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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:53 AM

To: 'drloyace@gmail.com'

Subject: 544 Minnehaha Ave W, J1703A

Mr. Foreman, 

You came to a Legislative Hearing on Dec 20 on an assessment for above matter.  At that time, 

we didn’t have a file for it and no video was available.  Ms. Moermond continued the matter 

to watch the video.   On January 3
rd

 Ms. Moermond watched the video on the grass and 

recommended approval.  The grass was indeed over 8 inches tall.  As for the crew removing 

the garbage in the yard, she recommended approval; however, after a review of the file from 

DSI, there was not a summary abatement order sent out about the garbage, therefore, Ms. 

Moermond has amended her recommendation to reduce the assessment from $608.00 to 

$320.00.   

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on January 18, 

2017 at 5:30 pm in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor of the City Hall/Courthouse. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


